
Dear Sir/ Madam
I strongly disagree with the continued loss of Green Belt and the local government’s plans to build homes on 
our precious green spaces. To carry on destroying nature at a time when it’s struggling with continuous and 
sustained widespread systematic decimation is foolhardy in the extreme.

Surely this is a  crime against our natural world and all in the name of ‘progress’  How can  this be progress ?
When humans change and destroy the landscape they alter the living conditions of the local wildlife. We have 
too much to lose with this scheme.

Affordable housing can be achieved by regeneration of deprived areas which will benefit the community and 
help to decrease crime and poverty. If there’s a solution why continue with this plan?


